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Voice and Swallowing

in preparation of European Board
Examination

MAY 23-24
2024

Dear Friends and Colleagues,
The European Academy of Phoniatrics (EAP) was founded to
build up organizational structures and European quality
standards on medical training and practice to endeavour the
best phoniatric patient care. The EAP offers a basic training
program for European Board Examination Phoniatrics
candidates, based on the UEMS-accredited phoniatric logbook,
in a stepwise progress. EAP course on Voice and Swallowing will
take place on May 23 rd and 24 th , 2024 in Zagreb, Croatia. This
two-day course will consist of didactic lectures, panel
discussions, and practical hands on sessions with top
representatives in Laryngology and Phoniatrics. Join us in an
exciting adventure of knowledge exploration, experience
exchange and friendship building.

Berit Schneider-Stickler,

President of the European Academy of Phoniatrics

TEHNICAL ORGANIZATOR:
Filida putni¢ka agencija d.o.o.

VENUE: University Hospital Center Dore Pfancve 7,10 000 Zagreb

017461654

/Za gre b , Croat ia ana@Filidatravelhr




2nd UEP/BLA

joint meeting
MAY 25
2024

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

On behalf of the Union of the European Phoniatricians
(UEP), I would like to cordially invite you to attend the 2nd
joint meeting between UEP and British Laryngological
Association (BLA). After our inaugural successful meeting
in London, our second meeting will take place on May 25,
2024 in Zagreb, Croatia. The 2nd joint UEP/BLA one-day
meeting will be of high scientific quality and offers great
opportunity for exchanging of expert knowledge, clinical
experience and scientific work in phoniatrics and

laryngology.

Prof.Dr. Haldun Oguz
President, Union of the European Phoniatricians

ZAGREB,
CROATIA




